
PARENTS OF AMSTERDAM CHILDREN MEETING MINUTES

Call to Order: 7:01

In Attendance: Marisa Stewart, Maud Gingerich, Cassie Owens, Alana
Edwards, Nadine Zikmund, Lori Jo Berg, Rachel Herrmann, Johanna Marx

Treasures Report:
Money Market: 11,354, 6-month CD: 6.011, 12-month CD: 6,037,
Checking: 26,673, Checks/Debits: 1,587, Deposits: 85.61. A detailed
report can be found under the “PAC” tab on the school website

Old Business:

Climbathon: There will be a pizza party on OCT 23rd for the top runners
and fundraisers in each class. The kids who qualify will get an invite sent
home. The Climbathon Assembly will be held on October 18th.

Blue Ribbon Celebration: Amsterdam School staff and students will
celebrate this great accomplishment with ice cream on OCT 18th!

Art: The details are still being worked out for possible art opportunities this
year. We are on the list for a 6 week session with the Bozeman Art
Museum for next year.

Teacher Treats: Please consider treating our wonderful teachers this year!
Bring in something of your choice to show our teachers how much we
appreciate them. You can sign up HERE.

Halloween Carnival: This will be held on Friday OCT 27th starting at 5:30.
PAC went over all the details for the event including the haunted house set
up and take down, trick or treating, carnival games and food. A potato bar

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0F4BACAD2DAAFF2-teacher/74000504#/


will be available for dinner. Posters will be hung up around the town and the
school with all the details. Signups will be coming soon - we will need lots
of volunteers to help with this fun event!

New Business:

Parent Teacher Conferences: Conferences will take place in early
November and PAC provides breakfast and dinner for our teachers and
staff.

Thanksgiving Lunch: Nadine motioned to start purchasing Turkey Breasts
for people to pick up and cook before the event. Maud Seconded the
motion. The motion passed.

Meeting Adjourned: 7:48 PM

Respectfully Submitted and Signed,
Lori Jo Berg, Secretary

If you have any questions for PAC, please email
parentsofamsterdamchildren@gmail.com or visit amsterdamschool.org

mailto:parentsofamsterdamchildren@gmail.com

